
 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

 

REVISED NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE-STYLE (INFORMATIONAL) 

HEARING JULY 27, 2023, at 3:00 P.M. 
 

SECOND SUPPLIER DIVERSITY HEARING AND MEETING 
 

June 5, 2023 

 

MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING DOCKET NO. 2023-01-E, MEMORANDUM 

OF UNDERSTANDING DOCKET NO. 2023-01-G, AND MEMORANDUM OF 

UNDERSTANDING DOCKET NO. 2023-01-T, 
 

1. By this Notice the Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia 

(“Commission”) reschedules its Legislative-Style Supplier Diversity Hearing (“Hearing”) to July 

27, 2023, at 3:00 p.m. in the Commission’s Hearing Room, 1325 G St., N.W., 8th Floor, 

Washington, D.C. 20005.  In March 2021, the Commission executed a Memoranda of 

Understanding (“MOU”) with the Potomac Electric Power Company, Washington Gas Light 

Company, and Verizon, D.C. (collectively the “Utilities”) regarding Utilities’ contracts and 

procurement practices related to supplier diversity. The MOUs require the Utilities to annually 

report on the Utilities’ use of diverse suppliers over the previous calendar year and the Utilities’ 

supplier diversity plan for the next calendar year. In addition, the MOUs note that the Commission 

may hold a legislative-style informational hearing on the Utilities’ Annual Reports and Plans.  On 

May 19, 2023, the Commission published a Notice scheduling the Hearing for June 20; however due to a 

scheduling conflict, the Commission reschedules the Hearing to July 27, 2023, in the Commission Hearing 

Room.  The Hearing will also be live-streamed on the Commission’s website and YouTube 

Channel, https://dcpsc.org/ and https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIJqm4WiVMc9tFFTP-

ucciw. 
 

2. Senior representatives of the Utilities will appear at the Hearing to discuss each 

Utility’s 2022 Annual Reports and 2023 Plans. The representatives will respond to questions from 

the Commissioners concerning the Utilities’ Annual Reports and Plans. Before the legislative 

Hearing, the Commissioners will host a fireside chat with diverse suppliers who have and wish to 

contract with the Utilities. 

 

3. Questions regarding this event may be addressed to Ms. Whitney Douglas, Program 

Analyst, Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia via email at 

wdouglas@psc.dc.gov. Copies of the Utilities’ MOU reports may be viewed by visiting the 

Commission’s website at www.dcpsc.org. Once at the website, open the “eDocket” tab, click on 

“search database” and input “MOU2023” as the case number. 
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